REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

TO THE

ENVIRONMENTAL SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

20TH MAY, 2002

REFERENCE FROM THE LIFELONG LEARNING AND

LEISURE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

1.
The Lifelong Learning and Leisure Scrutiny Committee at their meeting on 10th April, 2002, received details of actions which would take place in Salford to support the Commonwealth Games.  Members welcomed the developments and hoped that they would act as a stimulus for ongoing activities in future years.  In particular, it was hoped that planting in roundabouts etc., would become a regular event and help to improve the environment of Salford.

2.
Members asked, therefore, that this Scrutiny Committee be made aware that they would support any actions by the Environmental Services Directorate to maintain the planting programme introduced to promote the Commonwealth Games.

3.
Members are asked to note this report and to agree to advise the Lifelong Learning and Leisure Scrutiny Committee whether there are any plans to maintain the planting programme.
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